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Dear Ido Sivan-Sevilla, 
 
On behalf of the Center for Long-Term Cybersecurity, we are pleased to invite you to attend and 
participate in Cyber Resilience Corps’ first Cyber Volunteering Day on Thursday, October 23, 
2025. The event will be held at Union South on the University of Wisconsin, Madison campus. 
 
This invitation only event will bring together leading public interest cybersecurity researchers 
and leaders from cyber volunteering organizations to participate in a series of interactive 
workshops, where participants will: 1) Share best practices for cyber volunteering programs to 
effectively serve community organizations, 2) and improve cyber maturity at scale for 
infrastructure in high-risk and vulnerable communities across the US.  
 
We believe that your research, measuring the size and severity of the integrated cyber attack 
surface across US county governments, would enrich the discussions and provide valuable 
perspectives to our attendees.  
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. We hope to have the privilege of welcoming you to 
Cyber Volunteering Day and look forward to the possibility of your participation. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Grace Menna 
Fellow, UC Berkeley Center for Long-Term Cybersecurity 


